LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 88TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

Revision 1
April 12, 2023
TO: Honorable Brandon Creighton, Chair, Senate Committee on Education
FROM: Jerry McGinty, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: SB1475 by Creighton (Relating to licensure and training requirements for school marshals.), As
Introduced

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

It is assumed that any costs associated with the bill could be absorbed using existing resources.

Local Government Impact

School districts may have costs related to travel for marshal trainees.

Source Agencies: 407 Commission on Law Enforcement, 701 Texas Education Agency, 758 Texas State University
System, 781 Higher Education Coordinating Board, 978 San Jacinto College
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